
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 4/4/2016 1:17:28 PM
Subject: Invitation to Jack Uppal Street - Reception

Dear Mayor and Council,

The City of Vancouver will be honouring the legacy of South Asian pioneer Jack Uppal by designating a 
new street in his name.
You are invited to a morning reception as we celebrate the achievements and lasting legacy of Jack 
Uppal.

Reception 

When: Wednesday April 6th, 2016
Where: Vancouver City Hall Council, Committee Room 1
Time: 9:00am 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

Regards,

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
o. 604.873.7627 
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca
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